May 27, 1983

Rev. Gordon J. MacRae

Our Lady of The Miraculous
Medal Rectory

289 Lafayette Road

Hampton, New Hampshire 03842

Dear Father MacRae:

- Subsequent to our recent conversation and upon the reccmmendation
of the Diocesan Personnel Board, this letter will confirm your assignment
as Associate Pastor of Saint Bernard's Parish in Keene, effective June

15th, 1983.

I have every confidence that you will work happily and effectively
with Father Gabriel Houle, the Pastor, and Father Wilfrid Bombardier, the
other Associate Pastor, in caring for the needs of the good pgople of
Keene. . _ :

In closing, let me thank you for your dedication during these last
difficult months in Hampton, and assure you of my prayers for the success
of your work in Keene in the months ahead.

With every good wish, I am

. Cordially in Christ,

. Bishop of Manchester
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